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Education

New 2025 AMO Workshop

Apathy to Action: Building Resilient
Communities through Managing Assets

Asset management is about making informed, evidence-based decisions that help you
allocate limited resources effectively and prioritize infrastructure investments. It's a
powerful planning tool that allows you to shape the future of your community by
targeting the areas that matter most.

This interactive workshop offers local government staff and elected officials the
opportunity to explore how asset management not only fulfills legislative requirements
but also enhances decision-making and strengthens service delivery. Through practical
examples and engaging discussions, participants will learn how to apply asset
management principles to set strategic priorities, plan budgets, and align services with
community needs. The workshop will also prompt reflection on the most critical services
and what’s required to sustain them for the long term. Attendees will leave with
actionable insights on how to embed asset management into everyday planning and
policy-making, ensuring their community’s success for years to come.

Time limited special offer.

For a limited time only, valid from now through February 14, 2025, we are offering
members who take 2 or more workshops in 2025, half-price registration for all
workshops above the first 2 registrations. If you are eligible for this time limited discount
contact Lora Tigno at ltigno@amo.on.ca.



Date: February 26, 2025, 12:00pm-3:00pm
Location: Virtual
Registration Fees:

$300 +HST per session (Individual registration only. For group rates, contact
events@amo.on.ca)

$75 +HST cancellation fee

REGISTER HERE

AMO requires a certain threshold of attendance for the viability of workshops. If we are
unable to meet this threshold 2 weeks in advance of the scheduled workshop, the
workshop will be postponed with AMO making all efforts for the workshop to be
rescheduled. All registered attendees will be notified in a timely way.

Inquires: events@amo.on.ca

*Disclaimer: The Association of Municipalities of Ontario (AMO) is unable to provide any warranty regarding the accuracy or completeness
of third-party submissions. Distribution of these items does not imply an endorsement of the views, information or services mentioned.

Association of Municipalities of Ontario

To unsubscribe, please| Opt Out

155 University Ave Suite 800 | Toronto, ON M5H 3B7 CA



